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Our Team Getting the Job Done Since 2020 

4,719,878 Souls Saved~143,698 Baptized~169 Church Plants & Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home ~ 3 Students ~ 3 Widows & 1 Evangelist  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 

R e a c h i n g  O u t  T o  F u l f i l l  T h e  G r e a t  C o m m i s s i o n  
 

“Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do it.” I Thessalonians 5:24 So thankful for the faithfulness of the Lord! He has 

been so good to the Outreach and all we support. The new year has begun and we have hit the ground running with 

new church plants all over the world! We are so amazed to hear what God is doing in each of the churches we have 

helped to get established. Most importantly we are pleased with the faithfulness of the men we support in working hard 

to see souls saved. The goal of the Outreach is to see as many souls saved as possible! 

 

We are very excited to announce plans to build an orphanage in the African Congo! The Jeremy Home will house  

at least 20 orphans. The name of the orphanage comes as a way to honor Bro. Jeremy Middleton. Jeremy has been 

such a blessing to the Outreach. His father, Bro. Ron Middleton, would be so excited to know his legacy of dedication to 

the work of God and seeing souls saved, lives on through his son.  

 

Through Bro. Aaron McCullough we have not only made plans for the orphanage, but have taken on 9 national pas-

tors. The Congo is a beautiful place, but the beauty is tainted by the lost souls who need the Lord. Bro. McCullough’s 

faithfulness in reaching the lost is amazing. The trips into the Congo are very dangerous, but God has laid it on his heart 

to go. We are so thankful he does. 

 

Not only did we take on support of the pastors in the Congo, but we also took on a new pastor in Kenya. Pastor Timothy 

Nasae held his first service at the Oloshaiki Baptist Church (pictured below). There were 120 in attendance! He was 

pleased to have 80 adults and 40 children attend.  Bro. Todd Painter in Thailand held Children’s Day recently. He was 

excited to have 65 adults and 85 children attend. Bro. Robert Jones moved into his new home in South Africa and im-

mediately began to go soulwinning. He has seen 320 saved this month. The faithfulness to God by these men is what 

allows God to bless their churches.   

 

Here in America we have also taken on new church plants for support. Bro. Kerby Campbell of Hutto, Texas and Bro. 

Richie Hinson who will be working with the Rock of Ages Prison Ministry. Though Bro. Hinson will not pastor a church, he 

will be a pastor to those who are incarcerated.  We try our best to realize everyone needs the Lord. Please keep both 

Pastors and their works in your prayers.  

 

I was very honored to visit this month with Pastor Sam Carnes (pictures below) at the Gospel Light Baptist Church in Car-

rollton, GA. We had a great meeting with several saved during the services. The Outreach was able to send the church 

$5000 to help with the construction of adding a modular to their current building due to church growth.   

 

God faithfully calls us to serve Him and through the prayers and support of so many, the Outreach has seen churches 

planted, lives changed, and most importantly souls saved. We can truly say, without a shadow of doubt, God is good! 
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Bro. Craig Bryan  
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